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As we near the end of term, we hope you’ve enjoyed the shows and graduations that the children 
have put on this week.  I am sure that you enjoyed sharing and celebrating their successes as 
much as we did.  
 
As this will be the last newsletter of this academic year, it’s time for us to say a fond farewell to 
the Year 6 children, who get to celebrate their time here at BB with a party and disco in the 
school tonight. We are looking forward to seeing them all dressed up and ready to dance the 
night away. Don’t forget they have one last celebration with their leavers’ BBQ next Wednesday 
(19th). Huge thanks goes out to the Year 6 and KS2 teams for organising these events.   
 
The whole of BB wish you lots of luck ahead of the next stage of your school life as you transition 
into secondary school.   
 
For everybody else, we look forward to warmly welcoming you back to school on Tuesday 5th 
September. 

 
Have a lovely summer. 
 
Mr Gynn 
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Little Doves 

Scarlett 

For showing great enthusiasm 
towards learning basic words 

and phrases in Cornish 

 

Little Fish  

Jowan 

For fantastic use of Cornish 
words on Cornish day and a 

beautifully presented ‘All 
about Cornwall’ poster 

Little Lambs 

Alice 

For joining in with learning 
Cornish on Cornish day 

Peacocks 

Joe 

For being so enthusiastic in your 
French lessons all year! You  
always try hard to learn new 

French vocabulary and to     
pronounce words correctly too 

Pelicans 

Faith 

For knowing and being so 
fluent in many French 

phrases 

Phoenix 

Emma 

For your natural ability to 
pronounce French words and 
helping the class (including 
Miss Moore) in new French 

vocabulary  

Angels   

Ethan F 

For showing a genuine interest 
in trying to master French   

numbers during your maths 
Bingo games! 

Faith 

Esme 

For having a genuine interest 
and drive to learn German 

Hope 

Tyler B 

For being able to say several 
phrases in French with good 
pronunciation - well done! 

This week’s achievers 

Well done to the children below for following our BB Rules for Life. This week, we are            
celebrating our achievements in modern foreign language 

Our school vision is at the heart of all we do at 
Bishop Bronescombe. We feel it is important to 
share the achievements of children who have 
worked hard to share their gifts and talents.  

This week we celebrate our nursery, EYFS 
and Y2 children. They all shared their gifts 
and talents in their graduations this week.  
A particular mention to Luke for sharing his 

gift of performance! Well done , we’re so 
proud of you of you all! 



This week’s achievers... 

 

 

 

Little Doves 

Lily 

For not giving up when writing our 
beach cleaning instructions. Well 

done Lily! 

Little Fish      

The whole of Fish class 

For persevering with your   
graduation practise.  Well done 

everyone for your superstar    
performance! 

Little Lambs   

Max 

For showing perseverance on the 
beach trip and trying to catch a 

crab when rock pooling 

Peacocks   

Silas 

For demonstrating so much       
determination and perseverance 

this year in all areas of your   
learning. Your reading and writing 
have both improved so much! Keep 

up the good work in year 5!  

Pelicans    

Joseph 

For working to the best of your 
ability, always! 

Phoenix   

Sebastian 

For always persevering with all 
of your work to make sure it is to 

the best of your ability 

Angels   

Isabelle 

For showing incredible             
determination and commitment 

during rounders' games this week, 
and scoring your team point after 

point! Miss Edney was SO proud of 
you! 

Faith 

Evie 

For always pushing yourself, 
even if you start to get stuck.  

You show grit when things get 
tricky 

Hope 

Finley 

For persevering with all your 
work despite having broken the 
bottom of your thumb - you are 

a star! 

This week, we learnt about 
and celebrated our school   

vision of perseverance 

 

Dear God, 
Help us to show perseverance 

when we find things tricky and 
to always try out best. Thank 
you for always listening to us. 

Amen  
 

 



Wednesday 19th July - Y6 Leavers’ BBQ 

Friday 21st July - Summer Fete (1-3pm) 

2022-23 Inset Days - Mon 24th July 2023, Tues 25th July 2023 

2023-24 Inset Days - Mon 4th Sep 23, Fri 24th Nov 23, Mon 22nd Jul 24, Tues 23rd Jul 24, Wed 25th Jul 24 

Tuesday 5th September - Back to school! 

Dates for your diary 

Other notices 



Other notices 

 


